
From: George Ferguson [mailto:photobug97203@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 4:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: comment against the TSP plan 
 
My name if George Alice Ferguson and I live at 2020 N. Middle Shore St., Portland, OR 97217 
Please do NOT continue with the TSP on Hayden Island.  I'm one of the citizens who live in Hayden 
Island Manufactured Home park on the east side of I-5.  Many of us who live here cannot afford to 
live anywhere else.  Most of us are either on SS or working minimum wage jobs.  There are many 
other ways we need to spend money.  I've heard that around 120 homes would have to be 
destroyed.  PLEASE DO NOT DO THIS.  If I could be at the meeting on the 22nd of March I would 
be but I'll be working that night.  I hope this helps remove this from your agenda.  Thank 
you,  George Alice Ferguson.  
 


